
NOTICE TO BIDDERS: 
ROCKWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT ROCKWOOD VALLEY MIDDLE 

SCHOOL POLYURETHANE FLOOR PROJECT 
 
The Rockwood School District invites you to submit a bid according to Rockwood 
School District’s Rockwood Valley Middle School Polyurethane Floor Project 
specifications at one (1) location.  Project scope includes finish and install new 
polyurethane floor. 
 
 
THERE WILL BE A MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING at Rockwood School District 
Rockwood Valley Middle School, 1220 Babler Park Drive, Wildwood, MO 63038 on 
November 16, 2023 at 1:00 P.M.  ONLY attending Bidders will be permitted to submit a 
qualifying bid.   Plans and specifications only available at the MANDATORY pre-bid. 
  
 
ALL BIDS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE UNDERSIGNED NO LATER THAN 
November 30, 2023 at 1:00 P.M. submitted via email. 
 
For more information call Janis Schillinger, Construction Secretary at 636-733-3270. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If the district is closed due to inclement weather, the Mandatory 
Pre-Bid meeting / or the Bids Due date and time will be rescheduled for the next 
business day when the district is in session 
 

 


